
Good evening, 

 

Tonight was another great rehearsal.  We’ve now gone over almost all of the chorus parts of the 

show.  We also choreographed “In Summer” and blocked “Let It Go.” 

 

The next two weeks’ schedule is as follows: 

 

Monday, 10/7: Act I blocking.  All Act I speaking roles and Sven.  6:00-8:30 

 

Wednesday, 10/9: Finishing up Act I blocking and doing some solo music work.  All Act 

I speaking roles and Sven except for the King, Pabbie, the Housekeeper, and the Butler.  

Also, featured dancers will rehearse simultaneously.  6:00-8:00 

 

Saturday, 10/12: Full cast 4:30-8:00. 

 

Wednesday, 10/16: Act II blocking.  All Act II speaking roles and Sven.  6:00-8:30 

 

Saturday, 10/19: Full cast 4:30-8:00.  Pabbie, Bulda, and Featured Dancers can leave at 

7:00. 

 

We will not have rehearsal on Columbus Day. 

 

We have decided that Disney probably would not like links to their sheet music placed on a 

public website, so the links on the Callboard will be taken down and will be sent to you in an 

email instead.  At tonight’s rehearsal, Ms. Ellen emphasized the importance of practicing at 

home for this show; we will not have a conductor so it is important that the students know all of 

their entrances. 

 

Thank you for all of your hard work, 

 

 

Schreiber 

Director 


